
What did one flag say  

to the other flag?   

Nothing.  It just waved. 

Hey! Are YOU the one not signed-up for our Facebook Newsflash page?      
Get in the loop!  This is an excellent way to connect with other providers 
and find open shifts!           PPRS Newsflash | Facebook 
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ll of us at PPRS hope this summer is finding you well!  

Now is the time to get out and enjoy the outdoors in our 
beautiful state!   

We are proud to say that our Child Youth Mentor program is 
on the up and up!  We are helping families and individuals 
reach their highest potentials everyday and it is because of 
how much YOU care!  Stay tuned...we will be selecting our 
first CYM of the Month! 

We are also looking for Host Home providers.   Are you      
interested or do you know someone that might be?  Don’t 
keep it a secret!  Let’s get the ball rolling!  

Looking for more hours?   Simple.  Just reach out to Beverly 
or check out our Facebook Newsflash page.  We have plenty 
of hours to supplement your schedules and to help more    
people.   

We are all so busy but please keep communicating with us!  
We like to check in  and sometimes we need additional      
information.  Getting back to us sooner than later keeps us 
moving forward!   

Lots of good stuff in this newsletter...read on! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/156823936506856/members


So much more to check out!   

https://pueblostarjournal.org/ 

       https://www.visitcos.com/events/ 

https://www.eventbrite.com/ 

 


